
CONSULTING ENGINEL,'

SAANIO & RIEKKOLA 0
19.09.1991

NOTE
Eero Heikkinen
Laulukuja 4
SF-00420 HELSINKI
+3580 5666500

Dear Sirs

SEDE FIELD EXCURSION TO NORTH-EASTERN
FINLAND ON 13th - 14th SEPTEMBER, 1991

The references for the appended material (preliminary
results of numerical groundwater flow modelling) were
missing in the excursion guidebook given at Romuvaara and
Veitsivaara on 14th September 1991.

Compilers of the guidebook complain the unfortunate
coincidence. Please append this correction note in the
Appendix, and note the authors of the appended material:

Technical Research Centre of Finland
Nuclear Engineering Laboratory
Veikko TaivassaloLasse Koslinen and Kurt Meling
PL2S8
SF-02151 ESPOO
FINLAND
teL + 35804651

This letter has been sent to all participants of the excursion.

Sincerely Yours,

Eero Heikkinen
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